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The City of Vaudreuil-Dorion surveys its young population  
in preparation for the community forum

 
Vaudreuil-Dorion, September 12, 2023 – In anticipation of the third edition of the community forum 
surrounding the theme La place des jeunes dans la communauté (the place of young people in the 
community),  the City of Vaudreuil-Dorion  wishes to consult its residents between the ages of 11 and 
25. Until September 24th, citizens in this age group are invited to complete the survey available on the 
City’s website to express their concerns and needs, which comes with the chance for participants to win 
gift cards worth $350.

"It is important that the concerns of young people become the starting point for our reflections.  Our 
goal is for them to play an active role in the development of our community. To achieve this, we must 
listen to what they have to say and create the right conditions for them to become involved", explains 
Pascale Lauzon, Head of the Social Development and Diversity section.

The results of this consultation will be presented during the community forum to be held on November 
10th at the Opticentre St-Jean-Baptiste. This event brings together several partners from community, 
municipal and school settings to discuss various issues and promote joint action. Survey responses 
will, among other things, contribute to enhancing services and programming aimed at the younger 
population. 
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